
TO: ALL OFFICERS AND BREATHERN 

FROM: GRAND LODGE MASONIC EDUCATION COMMITTEE 

            MIKE LETT CHAIRMAN 

FIND ATTACHED REVISED LODGE OFFICERS TRAINING MANUAL AND 

MASONIC EDUCATIONAL TALK AWARD FORM FOR YOU TO USE. 

PLEASE MAKE COPIES FOR ALL YOUR OFFICERS AND ANYONE ELSE 

THAT MIGHT WANT ONE. HOPEFULLY IN THE NEAR FUTURE THESE 

ITEMS WILL BE AVAILABLE FROM THE GRAND LODGE WESITE UNDER 

THE MEMBERSHIP PORTAL (THE PASSWORD IS SoMoteItBe) 

ALSO IN A FEW WEEKS THE MASONIC CODE TEST WILL BE 

AVAILABLE FOR ANY BROTHER TO TAKE. THIS IS AN OPEN BOOK 

TEST A BROTHER CAN TAKE USING AN UP TO DATE CODE BOOK. 

SUCESSFUL COMPLETION WILL RESULT IN A CERTIFICATE BEING 

REWARDED AND SIGNED BY THE GRAND MASTER. WE ARE TRYING 

TO GET THIS ON THE MEMBERS PORTAL ALSO.  

BROTHER SECRETARY PLEASE READ THIS LETTER TO THE LODGE AT 

THE STATED MEETING AFTER YOU RECEIVE IT. 

STAY TUNED WE HAVE OTHER ITEMS TO BE RELEASED IN A FEW 

MONTHS.  THANK YOU. 

                                                          FRATERNALLY, 

                                                              MIKE LETT 


